

Autumn Newsletter

Young Explorers



What's new this term?

This half term our key concept is 'All About Me!'

We will be learning all about the seasonal changes of Summer to Autumn using all our senses.

We will also become familiar with our new surroundings and adults, building on those early relationships

We will be exploring ourselves and our families, our new routines, rules and expectations.

Water Bottles

We please ask that you provide a labelled water bottle each day for your child. We do not allow fizzy drinks.

Rhyme Time

Each day we enjoy rhyme time! Please help us to learn by practising at home!

Please remember to register on our class Dojo and check daily for information.

Reminders

Snack is £2.00 per week and can be paid weekly or in block.

All children should bring a draw string PE bag to school each day with a spare change of clothes and nappies/wipes if not toilet trained.

PIP (Parents In Partnership) will run every Thursday in the Hub and children will be invited in small groups to attend.

